
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/4/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09100-2025' 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 3:31 PM 
To: 'Dario Pineiro' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20250023-WS 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

— Original Message— 
From: Dario Pineiro <dariopineiro@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 3:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket No. 20250023-WS 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

> 
> Good morning. 
> 
> I'm writing to the commission to reject the recommendation to place any burden or upgrades on the current residents 
of Grenelefe condo and allow the utioowner Mr House to recup the $20 milions in repair or upgrades from the new 
constructions and the new connections fees. 
> We sat through a lot of commissions meetings were we was agreed these upgrades would be placed under the new 
homes construction. 
> The current residents have suffered enough. 
> Best regards 
> 
> Dario Pineiro 
> 5057 Sherwood In Haynes city 
> 
> 
> Enviado desde mi iPhone 
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